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Motorists to renew their vehicle licenses in Klerksdorp post office 

Motorists in the KOSH area in the Matlosana Local Municipality can now renew their vehicle 

licenses at the Klerksdorp post office. This was confirmed by the North West MEC for 

Human Settlements, Public Safety and 

Liaison on Friday after he officially opened 

the Post Office Licensing Authority. 

MEC Maloyi said the department remains 

confident that its partnership with the 

South African Post Office will greatly 

support the government to achieve its 

objective of accessible service delivery in 

particular bringing services closer to the people as envisaged by the constitution. 

“Constitution encourages our communities to be served in a sustainable manner in view of 

promoting social cohesion and economic development.” 

“From today motorists can renew their vehicle licenses at this Klerksdorp post office, which 

translates in reducing long queues in traffic authorities. We must emphasise that this is a 

remarkable achievement and a positive milestone by our government.” said MEC Maloyi 

who further outlined that the department will soon expand the services to Klipgat, Letlhabile 

and Jerico posts offices. 

The South African Post Office Board Member, Buhle Mthethwa said their mission is to 

deliver services in partnership with government. “We are proud to at the post office to serve 

our communities and deliver excellent service in partnership with government. To achieve 

the best possible standard of service, we and the Department will offer this service in areas 

where high numbers of vehicles are registered. We will also select post offices in areas 

where public service facilities are in great demand,” said Mthetwa. 
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